

Lockdown News: September 2020

We held our first meeting on 1st September following the Government and St. Lawrence's guidelines. As you know, we are only able to have 30 people present, including the speaker, and we had a full complement last week. The feedback on the evening and since has been very positive. Members were delighted to be back, even though things were a little strange! The Committee members were pleased that people commented on how safe they felt.

The Society's next meeting is on 6th October when Malcolm Barr-Hamilton will be speaking on "A Brief History of Tower Hamlets - a thousand years of East End History". The AGM will be held prior to the talk. Unfortunately, of course, we cannot invite you all to be present – 30 being the maximum number permitted in the Hall. I am attaching the Agenda, the Minutes of the last AGM and the Annual Accounts. The Society's constitution states a quorum for the AGM is 25% of the membership so we can go ahead as planned.

As we did last time, during the week prior to the meeting we will contact all those who have been allocated a place. At present, only members who listed the October meeting as their first choice will be able to come, but this could change. Please do let me know if you have asked to come to this meeting and are now unable to attend because there is a waiting list for places.

As you will appreciate, the situation regarding the holding of meetings may change. We will, of course, let you know if this happens.





